Labour Department to hold seminar on
Minimum Wage Ordinance

The Labour Department will hold a seminar on the Minimum Wage Ordinance
on July 7 (Wednesday) at 3pm at the Hall of Mei Foo Community Hall, 1/F, Mei
Foo Government Complex, 33 Mei Lai Road, Mei Foo, Sham Shui Po. Enrolment is
now open.

The Minimum Wage Ordinance as well as family-friendly employment
practices will be introduced in the seminar. Employers, employees and human
resources practitioners are welcome to attend.

The seminar will be conducted in Cantonese and admission is free. Seats
will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis and the enrolment
deadline is June 29. The enrolment form can be downloaded from the
department's website (www.labour.gov.hk/eng/news/press20210707.htm).
Appropriate infection control measures taking into account the latest
epidemic situation will be adopted at the venue. For enquiries, please call
2852 3861.
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